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SYSTEM UPGRADES

The Board continues to research funding sources to complete needed system upgrades. We
are limited in the sources we are eligible to apply for, but are looking at loans and grants.

Once we know our options, we will be able to develop a plan for presentation.

NEW WELL UPDATE

The WA State Department of Health continues to review our Source Approval request for the new well. We are in
compliance with all current comments they have presented to us. We are currently waiting to hear back from them.
Once approval is received, we can move forward with the signed contract we have with AKS Engineering to complete
the final phase of construction.

REMINDER

If you see water in an area that it shouldn’t be and
suspect a leak, please call us right away!

360-747-7869

Please do not put cash in the payment box at
the Carrolls Store.
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